
From: KCorona@brailleinstitute.org [mailto:KCorona@brailleinstitute.org]  

Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 1:02 PM 
To: Norma Nava; Lorena Campas 

Subject: Next Outreach Date 

 
Good afternoon Norma & Lorena,  
 
I'd like to notify you that we would like to schedule our next outreach class/visit for the young adults for 
Friday, November 02, 2012 @ 10:00am.  
It was a pleasure seeing the group that was present last time and I would hope that it continues to grow. 
I'd like to ask if we can get  
your assistance in notifying all the young adult students who are blind or visually impaired of this date. We 
discussed offering our  
outreach services once a month to begin with. The group that was present was enough to get us started 
on a monthly basis beginning Friday,  
November 02, 2012 @ 10:00am.  
 
We can assist in may areas while we are present. We noticed Orientation & Mobility was a need as well 
as many of our Independent Living  
Skills classes. Therefore, we would like to keep the communication and collaboration active so that we 
don't lose any students in need. At the  
same time, if you have any older adults who may be interested they can participate as well and we can 
then inform them of our Imperial Blind  
Center outreach classes. We are flexible to the point where we can accommodate such a group. Please 
confirm if this date would be okay to  
reserve a room. We felt it was best to begin with a money management class (identifying money, folding 
techniques, use of assistive technology, etc.)  
It is our pleasure in extending our services to you.  
 
Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
 

 
Kindly,  
 
Karla Corona 
Youth/Career Services Consultant 
Braille Institute Rancho Mirage 
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